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ATTN: Environmental Quality Council

Please support the petition to designate Adobe Town as “very rare or uncommon.”
Because the area is, indeed, very rare and irreplaceable, the utmost care needs to be taken
to preserve it. The area can never be replaced.

Too many natural areas have been destroyed in the name of economic development.
Future generations would be appalled to know that Adobe Town, too, was hurt for the
sake of brief economic gain.

The natural features of Wyoming make the state what it is. A place, such as Adobe Town,
that has such spectacular geologic features and sensitive wildlife habitats should be
treasured, not desecrated. We want to keep Wyoming a place where people want to visit.

Sincerely,
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Margaret Garner



